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Thanks For The Memory Take Two Theatre 
 
 

A World War II review, touring hospitals, homes and 
clubs. 
 
"Any fears that I had that a programme aimed at 
evoking war memories would be upsetting or sombre 
were quite unfounded. I still think that it could have 
been but the way you handled it, with such a light 
touch and with so much wit and grace made it an 
absolute pleasure. There was just the right balance 
between seriousness and humour, and also between 
popular songs and more intellectual touches, so that 
all patients could enjoy it. In fact the whole 
programme had an intellectual unity which previous 
concerts have lacked and which makes many of them 
look quite old-fashioned." 
 
Robert Keys 
Co-ordinator, Voluntary Services 
Charing Cross Hospital 
 
 

 


